

1. Read and answer the questions

TANYA'S STORY

I've always loved animals. I lived on a farm when I was a young girl. And there were always animals inside and outside the house – cats, dogs, chickens, goats... you name it we had it!

I became a vegetarian very early on. I just couldn't bring myself to eat meat. My friends at school thought I was a bit strange. I think they respected my ideas. One day I told them why I had become a vegetarian. I feel quite strongly that it's wrong to hurt animals in scientific experiments and I think that if anything is really going to change, it must be by peaceful protest, writing letters and so on. We must convince the government to change the law.

Some people protest against this by destroying scientific laboratories, setting places on fire.

In fact, I don't agree with them. I don't understand how people who are against violence to animals can then justify doing violent things themselves. Violence is wrong.

1. She was a vegetarian when she was at school. TRUE FALSE

2. How did her classmates feel about her ideas?

3. Tanya agrees with experimenting with animals. TRUE FALSE

4. How do aggressive people protest against violence to animals?

5. Why doesn't Tanya agree with those ways of protesting?
